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The last Inn meeting of the 
2015-2016 year was the Annual 
Dinner Meeting, which this year 
began at Carluccio’s restaurant in 
Old Town Alexandria, one block 
from the waterfront.  A reception 
with hors d’oeuvres and drinks 
began at 6:00 p.m., followed 
eventually by dinner.    
 

                                                                                                          
 Outgoing President Hubert Laurin make brief 
remarks, praising the people who served the Inn over the 
last year.  Incoming President Ted Essex said that three 
principles of the Inn should be collegiality, community and 

creativity.  Several 
awards were 
presented to members 
of the Inn.  
 

The dinner 
meeting ended after 
9:00 p.m. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Stephen Christopher Swift 
Secretary 



 


